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On Thursday November 1st, the Ministry of Finance will host a conference call to 

present the main results of the Report on Public Finances and Public Debt for the 

third quarter of 2007. The conference call will be hosted by: 

 

§ Alejandro Werner 

Under-Secretary for Finance and Public Debt 

 

§ Gerardo Rodríguez 

Head of the Public Debt Unit 

 

§ Miguel Messmacher  

Head of the Economic Planning Unit 

 

 

A Question & Answer session will follow the presentation. 

To listen to the live conference call scheduled at 9:30 a.m. EST, please dial: 

+1 (706) 679 25 96   DOMESTIC & INTERNATIONAL 

THE CONFERENCE ID IS: 22813272 

 
(PLEASE START YOUR CONNECTION A FEW MINUTES IN ADVANCE.) 

 
A replay of the conference call will be available from 10:30 a.m. EST on the date of 
the conference until November 7th at 12:00 p.m. EST. In order to listen to the replay, 
for domestic and international calls please dial +1 (706) 645-9291, and type the 
reservation number: 22813272. 
 
We would like to remind you that by November 7th, at the latest, the recording will be 
permanently available in the IRO’s website. 
 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact: 

Marco Oviedo   +52 (55) 3688-1459 Email: marco_oviedo@hacienda.gob.mx 

Sandra Ortiz   +52 (55) 3688-1470 Email: sandra_ortiz@hacienda.gob.mx 
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For more details please find attached the Press Release document: 
 
 

“Public Finance and Public Debt Report, 3rd Quarter 2007” 
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